
 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 3 Newsletter 
Week ending: Friday, 11 February 2022 

3.1: Sehar  

3.3: Alisha, Prathesha, Meera 

Reading Certificates 

3.1: Abigail, Anna, Sehar, Sak-

shi, Divine, Davina, Khaleelah 

& Kelsey 

 

3.3: Makayla. Fathima, Abigail. 

Margreth, Prathesha, Sana 

Weekly Homework beginning Monday,  21/02/2022 Due: 

Maths 

Practice arithmetic test questions for retest this Friday.  

25/02/2022 

Maths CGP Book 

Spring Workout 8 

23/02/2022 

English CGP Book 

Spring Workout 8 

 23/02/2022 

Spelling 

Learn Week 20 Spelling Words for test next Friday. 

25/02/2022 

This week... 
 
It’s Children Mental Health Week this week! This year’s theme is growing together 
so we have been talking to children and encouraging them to reflect upon how they 
have grown and how they can help others to grow. One of the activities we did this 
week was to draw a support balloon naming the different people that support us in 
our life. Please see pictures below of two support balloons made by our girls. 
 
Mental Health is extremely important as it can affect academic learning. It affects 
how we think, feel, and act. It also helps determine how we handle stress, relate to 
others, and make choices. Mental health is important at every stage of life, from 
childhood through adulthood. Mental Health is ensuring your thinking and emotions 
are balanced, healthy and happy.  
 
For more information and activities for you to do with your daughter, visit: https://
www.place2be.org.uk/  

3.1: Khaleelah & Dua 

3.3:  Margreth & Alice 

Please complete the 
nature themed bingo. 
There’s lots of fun ac-
tivities to do in the half 
term holidays! If you 
can, please take pic-
tures and print them off 
so the girls can share 
with their peers. 

Next Week Spellings: 

difficult, exercise, eight, eighth, 

weight, height, February, 

Wednesday, island, fruit 

Daffodils! 
 
After half term we will be entering a competition 
for the daffodils. Please ensure your daughter 
brings her daffodil to school on Monday or 
Tuesday 21st or 22nd of February 2022. We will 
have a special judge choosing the best grown daffodils! 
Even if your child’s daffodils haven’t grown well please bring 
them back for a certificate. 

Have a look at 
Google Class-
room for things 
to do! Encourage 
your girls to log 
in to My On for 
lots of reading 
and quiz-
zes. 


